
Unfortunately we will be saying goodbye to a wonderful mem-

ber of staff who has been at school for 15 years!  Those of you 

who have had children here from Reception will know Mrs 

Jaynes well.  She is our go to person for all things EYFS related 

and we are really going to miss her.   

It is always really sad to say goodbye to such an amazing mem-

ber of staff, but we wish Mrs Jaynes lots of happiness spending 

more time with her family.  You will be delighted to know that 

she  intends to come back from time to time as a volunteer, so 

we will be keeping in touch with her.  Thank you Mrs Jaynes for 

all of the wonderful work you have done. 

Staffing News 

 

Indoor Athletics 

Cleobury Mortimer Primary School 

 

COVID-19 

(Coronavirus) 

• Please see the at-

tached information 

which we have been 

asked to distribute 

to parents. 

• Current information 

from the govern-

ment and NHS is 

that there is no need 

to keep children 

away from school in 

the UK. 

• If this situation 

changes, and as 

more information 

comes out to 

schools, I will keep 

you informed. 

Head teacher:  Mrs C J Mayfield      Chair of Governors:  Mr S Auger                                                                       Friday 14.02.2020 

Contact us:  01299 270313 admin@cmpschool.co.uk 

Dates for Your Diary: 

14th February—Half term 

Monday 24th February—

Back to school 

Wednesday 26th and Thurs-

day 27th February—Parents’ 

Evening 

Friday 28th February—Visit 

from Philip Dunne MP 

Thursday 5th March—World 

Book Day 

Thursday 12th March—

Governor Day 

Monday 16th March—STEM 

week 

Thursday 26th March—Ful 

Governor’s Meeting 

Thursday 2nd April—Easter 

Disco 

Friday 3rd April—End of 

Term 

Monday 20th April—Back to 

School 

Friday 8th May—Bank Holi-

day 

It is that time of year when we all seem to be suffering from 

one bug or another.  Several members of staff have been away 

from school recently.  To keep things as consistent as possible 

for the children we try to use staff with whom the children are 

familiar and are lucky to be able to call on several of our teach-

ing assistants who have undertaken additional training to ena-

ble them to provide good quality short term cover for absent 

colleagues.  If we have confirmation of more than a weeks’ 

absence, we will let you know, but please be reassured that we 

always have plans in place to cover such eventualities.   

Last week our Indoor Athletics squad took part in a com-

petition at Lacon Childe alongside nine other schools.  I 

am really proud to say that we came second which is a 

considerable achievement and bears testimony to the 

great work that is going on in school in PE.   

 

Mr Boyd reported that the squad represented the school 

brilliantly.  Congratulations to all of those taking part.   

Illness 



Stars of the week! 

This week’s ‘Stars of  the Week’ are: 

Deer     Paige  Josh  

Mole     Purdie  Jake   

Kestrel    Maisie  Harvey    

Hare     Lexi   Ozzy   

Rabbit    Indira  Reuel 

Hedgehog    Isabelle  Tristan 

Badger    Darcie G  Priya  

Fox     Laila   Logan 

Ducklings    Harvey    

 

Congratulations to you all! 

Attendance 

Mole Class 98.35% 

Well done! 

House Points: 

House Week’s Total Overall Total 

Housman 344 7034 

Jebb 341 7162 

Owen 235 5714 

Webb 350 5766 

Congratulations to all the members of  Webb. 


